
REVERE MEN’S GOLF CLUB 
EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING MINUTES OF OCTOBER 6, 2021 

LOCATION: REVERE GOLF CLUB 

 

 I.   Officers in attendance (those with X were present): 
X Pres:  M. Paveza X VP:  B. Gajewski X Treas:   J. Desiderio 

X Sec:  K. DuMay X TournChair:  T. Cox  H-capChair:  Chuck 
Frank for M. Keegan 

X Mem/SocChair:  G. Keith X PastPres:   S. Sommer   

 
President Mike Paveza opened the meeting at about 12:55pm.  

 
II.   Agenda 

a) Joe presented the September financial statement (attached at end of this document).  SCA 
Finance Committee has indicated we could carry over whatever funds we have remaining 
as long as we spend them in 2022.   

b) There will be NO “RMGC Men’s league play” on Wednesday, October 27.   That time is 
reserved for the Member-Member tournament - as is lunch for only those playing (which 
is paid for by the entry fees). 

c) Board agreed that any hole in one during Member-Member would not qualify for the 
Men’s League hole-in-one. 

d) Board agreed that any new members as of Oct 1 (who are paid for reminder of 2021 and 
all of 2022) who paid their $10 for hole-in-one insurance would get paid for a hole-in-one 
in 2021.  But, they would have to pay another $10 (if desired) for hole-in-one insurance 
for 2022. 

e) There will be an RMGC Men’s League Team Event before the end of 2021 called the 
“Yellow Ball tournament.”    It will be similar to the “lone ranger”-format.  Tom has 
purchased the balls for this tournament - and will mark them so they are unique.  Should 
be a fun time!  The “yellow ball” will be assigned to be played by one person per hole, 
with 2 players using the yellow ball four times and two using it five times.  Teams who 
are able to turn in the yellow ball (that is, not lose it!) to the scorer’s table at the end of 
the round will qualify for that day’s prize money.  

f) RMGC Participation Cup tournament will be a scramble played on Friday, 10/29.  All 
invited folks need to kick in $10 for “prize money.”  Approximately 20 members 
qualified – and will receive an email shortly. 

g) Christmas Party:   Gary presented information on alternatives for dinner, appetizers, etc.    
Price per person will be approximately $50.  Timeframe is approximately 6pm-10pm.  
The Board approved dinner choices, appetizers, and drink tickets.  Gary was able to 
negotiate getting the room for free, and reduced prices for drinks.  Board approved 
payment for DJ out of funds remaining in 2021. 

h) We will solicit renewals / new members starting November 1. 
i) Gary plans to keep the social and membership duties for 2022 – with assistance from 

Mark Bailey on social duties.  Mark will assist, but *not* be a member of the RMGC 
Executive Board. 

j) Tom will be taking a cruise in April/May of next year - so we will need someone to take 
over for Tom.  Tom believes he has found someone to stand in for him.  Gary Keith 
volunteered to assist if no one else were found. 
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III. Meeting adjourned at:  1:55PM. 
Respectfully submitted: 

 
Kevyn DuMay 
Secretary Revere Men’s Golf Club (RMGC) 
 

 


